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James Groundwater

From: Lauren Player <Lauren.Player@transgrid.com.au> on behalf of Easements&Development 
<Easements&Development@transgrid.com.au>

Sent: Thursday, 13 June 2019 2:50 PM
To: James Groundwater
Cc: Easements&Development
Subject: 2019-267 - 4-18 Doncaster Avenue, Kensington (SSD 9649) - Boarding House (Student 

Accommodation) - Response to Submissions

Hi James,  
 
TG REF:                 2019‐267 
 
Proposal:             4‐18 Doncaster Avenue, Kensington (SSD 9649) ‐ Boarding House (Student Accommodation) 
 
 
Thank you for referring the abovementioned proposal to TransGrid for review.  
 
Please be advised after reviewing the proposal, TransGrid has no objections to the proposed development as it does 
not affect TransGrid’s infrastructure.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Lauren Player 
Enquiry Services Coordinator | Network Planning and Operations 
______________________________________________________________ 
TransGrid | 200 Old Wallgrove Road, Wallgrove, NSW, 2766 
T: (02) 9620 0297 M: 0427 094 860 
E: Lauren.Player@transgrid.com.au W: www.transgrid.com.au 
 
 

From: James Groundwater <James.Groundwater@planning.nsw.gov.au>  
Sent: Wednesday, 12 June 2019 2:23 PM 
Subject: 4‐18 Doncaster Avenue, Kensington (SSD 9649) ‐ Boarding House (Student Accommodation) ‐ Response to 
Submissions 
 
Good afternoon, 
 
Please be advised the Applicant has submitted a Response to Submissions (RtS) Report for the Doncaster Avenue 
Student Accommodation development (SSD 9649).  
 
A copy of the RtS Report will be available shortly on the Department’s website at the link below: 
 
https://www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/major-projects/project/11726 
 
The Department has commenced its assessment of the proposal, but would like to provide you with the opportunity to 
review the RtS.  
 
Any comments on the RtS should be received by the Department no later than 28 June 2019. 
 
If we do not receive a reply by the closing date, we will presume that you have no objection to the proposal. 
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Should you wish to discuss any of the above, please contact me on (02) 8289 6778 or via email at 
james.groundwater@planning.nsw.gov.au. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
 
James Groundwater 
Senior Planning Officer 
Key Sites Assessments 
NSW Planning & Environment | GPO Box 39 | Sydney NSW 2001 
T 02 8289 6778 E James.Groundwater@planning.nsw.gov.au 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
Disclaimer: 
This e-mail may contain privileged and confidential information intended only for the addressees named above. If you are not the intended recipient please 
delete this e-mail and advise the sender. TransGrid’s Privacy Policy is available on our website https://www.transgrid.com.au/privacy. Any use, 
dissemination, distribution, reproduction of this email is prohibited. Unless explicitly attributed, the opinions expressed in this e-mail are those of the author 
only and do not represent the official view of TransGrid. E-mail communications with TransGrid may be subject to automated e-mail filtering, which could 
result in the delay or deletion of a legitimate e-mail before it is read by its intended recipient. TransGrid does not accept liability for any corruption or viruses 
that arise as a result of this e-mail. Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail. 


